
Children should start the day in the 

middle of the  ladder.  

For positive behaviour  e.g. completing 

their work, helping round the house, 

being polite, etc. they can move up the 

ladder. 

Top of the ladder: 

If your child reaches the  top of 

the ladder you may wish to give 

them a certificate . An example 

certificate is available to down-

load from the school website in 

the Remote Learning section. 

Moving down the ladder. If your 

child at home isn’t listening or   be-

having how you expect with their 

school work you may wish to move 

them down letter. We also aim to 

move children back up to the mid-

dle when they present positive          

behaviour. 

After a few weeks of home 

learning, we want to try and 

introduce systems and     

routines to the children that 

they will be used to. After 

listening to some feedback 

from parents, we have      

developed this support for 

you to try and use the      

ladder system at home. We 

would suggest only use the 

ladder linked to them     

completing remote learning 

and not general home                

behaviour. We’re sure you 

already manage that      

amazingly well. We have   

included a list of our school 

values at the top. These are 

good to remind the children 

of and use them when     

moving them up or down 

e.g. You have shown      

amazing determination. 

Move up the ladder. 


